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If you’re feeling more anxious on Oklahoma roads these days, it’s for good reason, writes PCI’s Vice President of State Government
Relations Joe Woods. Our cars may be safer today, but after declining for many years, auto accidents and highway fatalities
nationwide are now increasing. One of the likely factors contributing to the increase in accidents is distracted driving, especially
when combined with high traffic congestion, he said. Read more
 
 

PCI promotes and protects the viability of a competitive private insurance market for the benefit of consumers and insurers. PCI is
composed of nearly 1,000 member companies, representing the broadest cross section of insurers of any national trade association.
PCI members write more than $195 billion in annual premium, 35 percent of the nation's property casualty insurance. Member
companies write 42 percent of the U.S. automobile insurance market, 28 percent of the homeowners market, 33 percent of the
commercial property and liability market and 35 percent of the private workers compensation market.
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